
Reception Thinking Ahead 

 

Please send photos of your child’s work to the class teachers using these emails.                 

busybees@sandfordhill.org.uk or ladybirds@sandfordhill.org.uk 

 

Monday  

This week we are going on an adventure. . .travelling forwards in time and thinking about 

returning to school in September. 

 

Share ‘Chomp goes to school’ By Melissa Mattox 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VU5BpaGd_WQ 

How did Chomp feel when the other sea creatures wouldn’t be his 

friend at school?  Why were they frightened of Chomp? 

 

What do you like to do with your friends?  Draw 4 pictures of you doing your favourite 

things with your friends and write a sentence to tell us all about the pictures. 

 

 

Tuesday 

Today we are thinking about our time in the Reception class. 

Why has our reception year been different?  Have we seen our friends/has everyone been 

coming to school? 

Thinking back to when all our friends were in school what have we enjoyed doing?  Have 

we had a favourite lesson?  Visitor?  Event? 

 

Write a list of all the things you have enjoyed and complete the memories poster below. 

 

Can you draw a special picture of you for your teachers to treasure? 

mailto:ladybirds@sandfordhill.org.uk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VU5BpaGd_WQ


 

 

 

 



Wednesday 

We are thinking about moving into Year 1 

What are we looking forward to about going into Year 1?  Are we feeling nervous about 

anything? (recap back to Chomp) 

What would we like our new teacher to know about us? 

Create a poster to share with your new teacher which tells them all about you.  You might 

include your favourite book, colour, food, sport, animal etc. 

 

Thursday  

We are thinking about moving into Year 1 

What would we like to know about being in Year 1?  What questions would we like to ask 

our new teacher? 

 

Write a question to ask your new teacher. 

 

  

Friday  

Craft day. Use your own ideas. What will you make?  

 

Many thanks for your fantastic work and amazing support. 

 

Enjoy the summer, stay safe and we look forward to welcoming you all back in September. 

 


